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March 4, 2020 

 

Dear all: 

 

In view of severe situation of the epidemic spread of novel coronavirus 

(COVID-19) worldwide, we regret to inform that the 8th International Symposium 

on Refractories (ISR 2020), which was scheduled for October 16-18, 2020 in 

Wuhan, Hubei Province, China, will be postponed to 2021. The specific date and 

related details will be timely notified. 

 

Your kindly understanding and patience are highly appreciated. We do hope that 

you will maintain your interest, support and cooperation to make this event 

happen and a success.  

 

                           

The Chinese Ceramic Society 

  


